ADDENDUM No. 2 December 17, 2014

ADDENDUM TO: Aerial Warning Lights Replacement
BID NUMBER: 14-01
BID DUE DATE: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 at 10:00am

TO BIDDER: This addendum is an integral part of the Bid file under consideration by you as a Bidder in
connection with the subject matter identified above. For the purpose of clarification the following
additions, changes, modifications and replacements noted below have been made to the Bid and have
been made to the Bid file which bears the above title.

Bid Proposals submitted shall conform to these additions and modifications noted herein and including all
issued addendums.
CLARIFICATIONS

See Attachment

Note:  To qualify your proposal, of which this addendum becomes a part, this form must be completed
and returned to this office with the proposal.

Date:
Authorized Signature of Company Rep.
Printed Name of Company Rep.
Company:
Address:
Telephone:

Contact’s Email:

End of Addendum #2



ADDENDUM #2 to
Aerial Warning Light Replacement
RFQ # 14-01
RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS
December 17, 2014

The following clarifications are made in response to questions received after the presubmittal meeting:

i

@ ok w

Existing wiring in conduit shall be left in place.

The specified warning lights are a direct replacement for the existing and do not require a control
box, only 120 volt power per the electrical drawings.

Extremely rusted hardware holding brackets should be replaced with stainless steel.

All liquid tight conduit associated with the aerial lighting system shall be replaced.

No specific cable is required for installation, cnly the 120 volt power as specified.

Each device as specified has an integrated photocell and are synchronized via internal GPS
cards.

End of Addendum



